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			PSNC has now changed its name to Community Pharmacy England, with a strengthened commitment to championing pharmacies and engaging with the sector. This newsletter is sent on Mondays, Wednesdays and Fridays. It contains important information for those that work in the community pharmacy sector.







		




			In this update: Influencing work in Parliament; Pharmacy Owner engagement event; Community pharmacy clinical skills training; Promote flu jab bookings via NHS profile.







		




			MPs to hold parliamentary debate tomorrow on the future of community pharmacies
Tomorrow (Thursday 14th September)  at 3pm, Peter Aldous MP will be leading a Westminster Hall Debate on the Future of Community Pharmacies. This debate comes at a crucial time and coincides with the vision for community pharmacy by Nuffield Trust and The King's Fund, due to launch on 19th September. With the challenges that community pharmacies currently face, including workforce issues, medicines supply, and funding pressures, this debate provides an excellent opportunity for MPs to address these concerns. 







		Learn more and read our briefing 
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		Register now 




		




			Get ahead with new NHS funded training for community pharmacy
Community pharmacy staff can now sign up for and complete a range of fully funded, flexible training to expand your clinical skills and improve patient care.

Build your pharmacy future with specialist modules tailored to your skills, experience and individual learning requirements. Complete the Clinical Examination Skills gateway module in approximately 1 hour online, followed by one of four specialist modules in:
1. Paediatrics (live now)
1. ENT (live now)
1. Dermatology – 2 part module (coming soon)
1. Wound care
1. Skin presentations and changes
1. Cardiology (coming soon)

Places are also still available on Independent Prescribing courses starting this autumn.

Find out more







		




			NHS Profile Manager: Add flu vaccination bookings details to your NHS web profile
NHS Profile Manager now allows pharmacy owners to update their profiles with appointment booking information for NHS flu vaccinations. Promoting online appointment booking details in this way can help reduce phone queries, with patients able to book online through the pharmacy's NHS website profile from 1st September 2023 to 31st March 2024.

Learn more
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			Community Pharmacy England
Address: 14 Hosier Lane, London EC1A 9LQ
Tel: 0203 1220 810 | Email: comms.team@cpe.org.uk
Copyright © 2023 Community Pharmacy England, All rights reserved.
You are receiving this email because you are subscribed to our newsletters. Please note Community Pharmacy England is the operating name of the Pharmaceutical Services Negotiating Committee (PSNC). 
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